
Clayton Middle School SCC minutes 2.20.20 
 
In attendance 

Jared Wright, Adrian Bancroft, Gina Williams, Melissa Ford, Mary Catherine Perry, Ryan Bell, Stephanie 
Hunt, Mark Bishop, Jenny Corbett 

 

Music fundraiser – Mark Bishop 
Mark Bishop presented a proposal to host the “Trills and Frills” music festival at Clayton Middle School. 
Schools from the valley would come to adjudicated and the music department would be paid up to 
$6.00 per student who attends. The goal would be to raise about $23,000 to be used to fund the 
Lagoon festival for Clayton band and orchestra students, repair and maintain instruments, and to 
replace aging instruments. SCC approved the fundraiser 

 
Counselor report – Gina Williams 

Career week and the career fair were both very successful. Any input for improvement is welcome and 
appreciated. Councilors have visited all feeder schools for registration. Work is almost completed on the 
evidence box that show cases the great work that Clayton counselors do. This will be used in April 
during a district review in April. Voices and Learn to Breath classes for students have started and are 
going well. 

 
SIC report – Jared Wright 

SIC will meet tomorrow (Feb. 21, 2020). Staffing report was just received and Clayton’s enrollment 
estimate is down while Trust lands money is up from last year. 

 
PTA report – Jenny Corbett 

The play is in full swing. The PTA will once again be selling concessions and thank you mementos 
during performances. Parent/Teacher conferences are tonight and the PTA will be providing a meal for 
teachers and staff. The Reading Rewards program needs some modification. Jared Wright added that 
Clayton has seen extra ordinary growth in student’s reading scores with a large number of students 
reaching grade level. It was suggested that these students could be incorporated into the new version 
of Reading Rewards sometime after spring break. 

 
Survey about renaming auditorium – Jared Wright 

A survey was created to gage community support for renaming the auditorium after former principal 
Linda Richins. It was decided to send the survey to both the East High and Highland High communities 
as well. The data will be reviewed at the next SCC meeting and appropriate next steps taken at that 
time. 

 
Upcoming Events – Adrian Bancroft 

School musical will begin Friday March 6, 2020 and will run through Saturday March 14, 2020. Spring 
break begins on Monday March 23, 2020 and runs through Friday March 27, 2020. Early release on 
Friday February 28, 2020 due to teacher protest. Bell schedule will be adjusted accordingly. 

 
Other 

Melissa Ford: The board has assembled a task force to look at late start. Findings will be presented to 
the board. Board is also starting the process of finding a new superintendent and business 
administrator. Jared Wright: SIC will talk about ID badges for students and compile recommendations 
and suggestions for district administration. 
 
 


